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Memorandum 
To:  Patty O’Neil 

From:  Doug Drexler 

Date:  August 13th, 2014 

Re:  Summary of Summer School 2014 and Planned Dates for Summer School 2015 

 
Geneva High School completed a successful summer school program during June and July, 2014.  In total, 246 

students, filling 253 seats, took advantage of the opportunity to complete a required course, make up a credit 

course, complete driver education, or participate in a non-credit enrichment program.  This represents a very stable 

enrollment when compared to last year, which had a total of 252 course enrollments.  Listed below is a summary of 

the courses that we ran this past summer: 

 

Courses # of seats filled 

Personal Finance 68 

Driver Education 35 

English Workshop 23 

History Workshop 7 

U.S. Government 78 

ACT Boot Camp 15 

Algebra Bridge 16 

Keyboarding/Typing 11 

Total 253 

 

Highlights: 

 Our credit-based course enrollments have remained stable, and we have offered the same number of 

sections of these courses for several years. 

 In addition to our traditional credit-based summer school offerings, we continued to offer non-credit 

opportunities as well. 

o Our Algebra Bridge program was well-received by both parents and students.  This program was 

almost exclusively comprised of incoming freshmen who needed a more solid foundation as they 

enter Algebra at GHS this fall.   

o The ACT Boot Camp was again a success in our second year of offering this program.  Students 

were able to receive the standard ACT preparation program at a special group price as part of our 

summer school program. 

o Typing/Computer Keyboarding continued to attract interest, mainly from middle school aged 

students. 

 Overall, summer school is financially self-supporting with tuition covering the personnel expenses 

associated with the program: 

 

Total summer school tuition collected  $42,440 

Total summer school staff payroll $38,248 

Net $4,192 

 

Looking ahead to Summer School 2015, I am proposing the following dates: 

 

Session 1:  June 8-June 25, 2015, Monday thru Thursday 

Session 2:  July 13-July 30, 2015, Monday thru Thursday 

 

I would like to publish these dates now so that students and families can plan ahead, as we usually begin receiving 

inquiries in late fall.   

 

Please let me know if you have any questions about Summer School 2014 or Summer School 2015. 

 

 


